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Kellogg Mayor Mac Pooler addresses the participants 

waiting to start the Walk-A-Thon. 

 

A message to Judy from Mac: 
In all the years that I have attended the starting of your 

walk, I try and make my comments different.  But, to be 

truthful, it doesn’t matter how it is said, your Fuller group 

provides a way to HELP people that are down on their 

luck. 

You and your husband as well as the volunteers give 

hope to people who need help and do it every year.  The 

country would benefit if there were more people who 

would to the same. 

 

 
Three leaders, Winnie Williams, Lois Dahlberg and 

Madeline Johnson, set the pace for the rest of the walkers. 

 

Our 17
th

 Annual Walk-A-Thon Participants: 

Kenadie Arthur, Judy Blalack, Terri Carlile, Glory Carlile, 

Lois Dahlberg, Patti Houchin, Madeline Johnson, Patsy 

Lemieux, Penny Michael, Fred Orth, Mac Pooler, Joe 

Prince, Danny Scott, Kyle Scott, LeRoy Scott, John 

Wallaston, Winnie Williams. 

(Walk-A-Thon Continued on Page 2) 

 
Fantastic helpers, Nicholas Koeng, Jenny Sheets, Jordan 

Sloenson, Suzanne Matheny, and Joshua Lane, who are 

special employees at Walmart, spent time helping with 

cleaning, sorting, weeding, etc., at the ReUse Store.  This 

crew is responsible for remodeling work at various 

Walmart stores.  Since they do most of their work there at 

night, they look for places they can help the community 

during the day, such as our store and the food bank. 

 

Come in and 

see— 
Our counter 

sparkles and 

Furniture displays 

are appealing. 

Thanks to all the 

volunteers who made a 

concerted effort to 

showcase the donations we can resell at very reasonable 

prices. 

 

 

Therefore by Him let us continually offer the sacrifice of 

praise to God, that is, the fruit of our lips, giving thanks 

to His name.  But do not forget to do good and to share, 

for with such sacrifices God is well pleased. 

Hebrews 13:15-16 

 

 

 

http://www.svfch.org/


 
Kyle Scott and Leroy Scott marked the turnaround point 

before the other participants left registration.  Photo by Penny 

Walk-A-Thon Pledgers—$953.50—Thank You! 

Ashley, Barbara Kellberg, Barry Williams, Blue Anchor 

RV Park, Bruce Schuld, Bruce Wilson, Carla Ross, Char 

Haynn, Christy Wingfield, Connie Elam, Dallas Connors, 

Dan & Nancy McGee, Dana Brower, Dana Hemphill, 

Darrell & Mariam, Dawn Dionne, Doris Streeter, Edee 

D'Andrea, Fred Orth, Gennie Rullman, George Blalack, 

Geri Fischer, Gloria Noyen, Glory Carlile, Gus Scott, Irma 

Pickard, Jan Olsen, Jeff Hill, Jerry Brantz, John Wollaston, 

Julie Larson, Julie Robbins, Kathy Fuller, Kay Major, 

Keith Dahlberg, Kim Twiss, Leroy Scott, Loretta, Mac 

Pooler, Madeline Johnson, A lady, Pam Elliston, Patti 

Houchin, Penny Michael, R'Gean Lillibridge, Rocky 

Wilson, Scott Peterson, Stacy Maciosek, Stephanie 

LeProwse, Stranger, Sue Barker, Sue Dahlberg, Terri 

Carlile, Tina Scott, and Vikky Fraleyh 

Prize Donors 

Wah Hing Restaurant, Sports Cellar, Les Schwab, Dave 

Smith Motors, The Pizza Palace, Silver Valley Car Wash, 

Tomato Street, Tri-State, North Idaho Trading Company, 

Beauty & the Bean, Silver Valley Fitness, Espresso Barn, 

Sierra Silver Mine Tour, SilverCup Coffee Roasters, 

Mom’s Eatery, Building Maintenance—True Value, 

McDonald’s of Kellogg, Sam’s Restaurant, Twin City 

Furniture, Kellogg Animal Hospital 

Refreshments Provided By: 

Barney’s Harvest Foods, McDonald’s of Kellogg,  

and Gary tanley 

 

Walk-A-Thon Chair, 

 Penny Michael, holds the 

lamp she received as a 

prize that was donated by 

Twin City Furniture. 

We sincerely appreciate 

all the prizes donated by 

our business friends.  We 

also appreciate Penny and 

her crew who organized 

the Walk and handled the 

registration. 

And, we truly appreciate 

the use of the covered area at the Kellogg Middle School 

for the registration each year for this event. Photo by Judy 

Wal-Mart 

Volunteers 

worked outside 

whacking weeds 

and moving 

merchandise as well 

as cleaning inside 

and learning how to 

sort hinges, nuts & screws and nails from Verne. 

This corner area collects the unsorted stuff since one can 

sit by the fireplace and visit with customers while sorting.  

It really needs to have the carpet replaced with tile flooring 

and a bit of organization. Photos by Kathy McPeak & Judy 

 

Need nails, paint, appliances, plumbing fixtures & 

parts, lights, tools, exercise equipment, electrical 

parts, etc.,  

do drop in Wednesday – Saturday from 9 to 5.   

It is amazing to find what we have that you need 

and/or are able to adapt to your needs. 

Phone at the ReUse Store is 786-6013 

 

 
This pretty painting donated by Cattails Antiques is part of 

our Christmas Raffle at the Silver Valley Arts & Craft 

Fair. Photo by Judy

 



Come See 
Us at the 
Craft Fair 

& Buy Lots 
of Tickets 

for our Raffle  
$1ea or $5 for 6 

We have: 
Canned goods-jams 
& jellies & fruit made 

by: 

Susan Mitchell 

Kim Short 

Robin Chatfield 

Judy Blalack 

Irma Pickard (plus her 

painted rock ladybug) 

Helen Blalack (plus her 

dish cloths +) 

Linda Daley’s smoked 

fish 

& More  
 

Business Gifts: 

A Hint of Whimsy — Candles 

Tabors Emporium — Depression Glass Cake Plate 

Desperate Diva — Fused Glass Pendants 

Grizzly Peak Enterprises — Leather Belt 

Idaho Silver — Idaho Garnet Necklace 

JB’s Country Garden — Candy Bouquet 

Kathy McPeak — Avon Products 

Kohal Pharmacy — Smock & Pants 

North Idaho trading Co — Knife Set 

Oasis Bordello Museum — Puzzle 

Panhandle State Bank — Beverage Kit & Golf Towel 

Papa’s Barn — Jam & Jelly Server with Spoons 

Shoshone Golf Course — Box of Golf Balls 

Silver Valley SignWorks — Butterfly Shirt 

Clock Tower Mall II — Pitcher & cloth 

         Bitterroot Mercantile and Ron’s Sportsman 
 

Certificates 
Best Little Hair House, Fonks,  

B & C Salon, Brooks Hotel,  
Linda’s Beauty Corner, 

True Value Hardware, Dave Smith, 
Espresso Barn, Head 2 Toe Studio, 

Humdinger Drive-Inn, 
 D-Spot Massage, Pizza Palace,  
Kellogg Subway, Pizza Factory,  

Silver Streak Zipline Tours,  
Silver Valley Tire, Northern Pacific 

Depot Railway Museum,  
Sierra Silver Valley Mine tour 
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We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



Thank You, 
September Donors 
You have kicked off our fall 

activities with a good start. 

Anonymous, Lois Arvidson, George 

& Melody Blalack, Mary & Mark Bren, Jim & Kay 

Calkins, Barb & Gordon Canterbury, Marie Carver, Tom 

& Connie Fudge, Roy Goodner, Bradley & Debora 

Holmes, Victoria Johnson, Jacques & Jan Lemieux, Mary 

K Major, Daniel McGee, Patricia Minar, SilverCup Coffe 

Roasters,  Stovern Supply Co., Lois White, Marilyn White, 

Kelly Griffin, Mary Woolum, Necia Wright, Pat Burt, 

Shoshone Glass, Diana Miller, John Cook, Don Taylor, 

Lou & Iver Larson, George Box, James McMilliam, 

Maravilla, Linda Trecker, Kurt Copeland, Norman & Sally 

Holtz, Colleen Roberts 

 

We are honored to receive these memorials. 
From Verne & Judy Blalack 
In Memory of “Bones” Davis 

 
From Rich & Sandy Nearing 
In Memory of Daren Groves 

 
From Jo Davis 

In Memory of “Bones” Davis 
 

From Darrel & Joann Carlson 
In Memory of Scoop Elliston 

 

 

Greater Blessings Donations 

Rex Gettman, Shannan Souza, Judy & Verne Blalack, 

Silver Valley Assembly of God 

 

 

Wish List 
Bookkeeper 

Newsletter Assistant Editor 

Gleaner—Loran & Kathy McPeak are 

wonderful volunteers, but they are “snow birds”.  We need 

some help now and will need lots later. 

Coming Events 
Oct 14—Board & Committee Meetings, 6:30 PM, 

Mountain View Congregational Church, Kellogg 

Oct 18—Haynes Home Dedication, Saturday, 10 AM, 

512 Lower Rio Vista, Sunny Slopes, Osburn 

Nov 1-2—33
rd

 Annual Silver Valley Arts & Craft Fall 

Fair, 10 AM, Silver Hills School, Osburn 

 

 
At the Espresso Barn in Smelterville, Shirley Tinder holds 

the 2 $50 certificates to be used at our Walk-A-Ton and in 

our Christmas Basket Raffle.  Wow  

 

Andrew Lane and Verne help Loran McPeak (left) remove 

the gate on his trailer he used to haul a load of furniture & 

appliances donated by Linda Trecker. Photos by Judy 

Here's Help for SVFCH . . . 

 I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year.  Please note 300 on your check. 

 Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year. 

 Here is my gift of $ __________. 

 I have a house and/or land to donate. 

 I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________.  Please call about working out the details. 

 I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost. 

 I would like to help with construction and/or committee work.  Please call me to help or send a volunteer form. 

Name _______________________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

City __________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________ 

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. 338, Smelterville, ID 83868 786-6013 

 

  I do not wish to be on your mailing list. 

  I do not wish a receipt or thank-you. 

 

Affordable, Safe Housing 



 
Verne & Casey Duncan explore the 12 acres donated by 

Nancy Hardy up Bear Creek.  They were hoping to find a 

well or spring but have not yet found it. 

 

 

 Judy Blalack met with the Shoshone County 

Commissioners about extending the waiver they have 

provided since work started on our first home in 1994.  

The waiver covers fees for construction waste at the 

Transfer Station.  The waiver now also covers our Greater 

Blessings projects.  From left:  Jim Best, Judy, Leslee 

Stanley and Larry Yergler. 
Photo by Susan Hendrickson 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Verne, Nate Galford, and Joshua Mace load the insulation 

hopper after installing insulation under the house.  Work 

continues at the Mace home on drainage around the house 

and skirting installation. 

 

 
Driving Instructions 

Take Exit 54 at Big Creek.  Turn right on Silver Valley Rd 

at the Sunshine Memorial and drive 1 mile, then turn left 

on Johnson Rd.  Go up Terror Gulch about 1/2 mile, turn 

right onto the paved road that crosses the creek and 

continue up the hill.  At the top go straight onto Shoshone 

Blvd. and take an immediate right onto Lower Rio Vista 

Rd.  The Haynes home site is on the upper side of the road. 

 

 

 The printing of this 

newsletter is courtesy of 

ABC Business Equipment  

1-208-786-1041 

and 

Supporters Like You 

You are cordially invited to the dedication 
of our 19th home with the Haynes Family. 

The celebration will be held at 10 AM, 
Saturday, October 18, at 512 Lower Rio 

Vista, Sunny Slopes, Osburn. 


